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Inflation across the state is already making everyday life more difficult and stressful
for families. Adding yet another tax on the people is unethical. Cutting government
spending is the best way to help everyday citizens! Less tax is what will make life
better and more affordable for everyone. My expectation is for our state government
to make cuts and clean-up mass mismanagement of funds and give back the
misappropriation of funds to the very public that has been defrauded.

Please consider NOT stealing more money from hard-working citizens.

Thank you.



